Greeting Members June 21,2016

Well another month has past and the golf course is improving each and every day Wil, Zac and crew
are working hard on course. The greens were aerated on Monday the 20" and plans are in place to start
cutting the greens back to original shape in next week or two or as greens fill out fairways will be
fertilized in near future. They are playable with very few rough spots. ;

We would like to congratulate Cleo Spalding for make Hole-in-One on hole 13 on Saturday May 28"
during 3-person scramble. She wasn’t in Hole-in-One club, bet she is now ha-ha. Her Hole-in-One was
witnessed by Carl Lisowski, James Parker, Mike Parker, Billy Gray and of course by me Mike
Spalding.

The 3-person scramble had its biggest turn out of the year with 26 teams. Championship Flight was
won by Graves, Springer, Cooper followed by Box, Egger,Wade and in 3® Wilkes, Odom, Bartowick.
First Flight was won by the team of Lisowski,Spalding,Spalding followed Darner, Mott, Sims and then
we had an exciting 5 team playoff for 3™ place won by the team of Beard, Brooks, Spink. Second flight
was won by Gray, Parker, Parker followed by Presnall, Evans, Penington and 3™ place went to Brasher,
Clement, Power. Congratulations to all the winners and a big thank you to everyone that played. We
have a 3- person scramble coming on July 9 & 10. Do some practicing and get a team and play.

As you know the front air conditioner has gone out and it was voted on at board meeting to purchase
2 window units 12,000 BTU for front office and 10,000btu for the front tournament room until we
build up enough money to replace old air condition unit.

At the board meeting Vickie Evans was on agenda and spoke to board about her concern and issues.
The board hope that Vickie’s concern and issue was answered. Members know how this works if you
have an issue or idea on how to improve and make the club a better place for everyone please go by or
call pro shop and get placed on agenda and come before the board.

We have 3 new members this month Clay Lucas, Dennis Cox and George Dowdle which brings us
to a total of 71 members and 2 junior members.

In closing I would like to give a very big shout out and pat on back to Gene Davenport, Bobby
Parker and Cleo Spalding for making member appreciation day such a success, not only did Gene work
and cook Hot dogs and Hamburgers he donated a hundred dollars. Thank y’all for your hard work. We
plan on another Member Appreciation Day in September and will update you on date next month.

You can go to green oaks golf course.com and if you want to be on Green Oaks email list to get
updates or news.

As we move into the good weather Please be good to our course, repair ball
marks on greens and divots in fairway and the course will be
good to you.

See You on the course

Mike Spalding



